
Up to $100,000 

THEFT OF U.S. MAIL

The U.S. Postal Inspection Service is offering a reward of up to $100,000 for information leading to the arrest 
and conviction of the suspect(s) who burglarized and stole mail from a USPS vehicle. 

The burglary and theft occurred on June 8, 2024, at approximately 12:35 p.m., at 9736 Baseline Road, Rancho 
Cucamonga, California 91701. The suspect vehicle, pictured above, is a white Kia, bearing 

California tag 7JST661 and was used to commit the burglary and theft of mail.  

TAKE NO ACTION TO APPREHEND THIS PERSON YOURSELF 

If you have any information about this incident, please contact the 
U.S. Postal Inspection Service at 1-877-876-2455 (say “Law Enforcement”) 

Reference Case No. 4222212 
All information will be kept strictly confidential. 




